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Figure 1: Looking west from the south-eastern end of the proposed corridor. 

 

 

Figure 2: Looking west in the southern part of the corridor. 

 



 

Figure 3: Looking east in the southern part of the corridor towards the N14 (truck visible on the road). 

 

 

Figure 4:Looking north along the corridor parallel to the N14. 

 



 

Figure 5:  Looking south along the corridor parallel to the N14. 

 

 

Figure 6:  Looking south along the corridor parallel to the N14. 

 



 

Figure 7:  Looking south along the corridor parallel to the N14 (visible at left) and from very close to the north end of 
the corridor. 

 

 

Figure 8:  Looking southwest towards the Ferrum Substation. 

 



 

Figure 9:Looking west towards the Ferrum Substation. 

 

 

Figure 10: Looking north towards the Ferrum Substation. 

 

 

 

 



Terrestrial Biodiversity 

 

Figure 11:  Photographs illustrating Tarchonanthus Veld 



 

Figure 12:Photograph illustrating Vachellia erioloba Thornveld 

 

Figure 13:Photograph illustrating Secondary Vegetation 

 


